
Screen Addiction Information and advice - For more 

information on what parents need to know about 

screen addiction and top tips please read here. 

Absences Yr 7-Y11 - Please email 

yearteamabsences@ashbyschool.org.uk or ring and 

leave a message on ext. 202 by 8.30am.  

Absences Sixth Form - Please email 

sixthform@ashbyschool.org.uk or call extension 265. 

Please note our Admin email address should no 

longer be used. 

ALLERGY REMINDER - NUTS, PEANUTS 

or any products containing nuts or 

peanuts are NOT ALLOWED in School. 

Please help us to keep everyone safe. 

Thank you. 

Hot Weather Advice - Please ensure your child 

brings a refillable water bottle to school each day. 

They can fill this up at break and lunchtime if 

necessary, but not in between lessons please. Blazers 

and Jumpers are allowed to be taken off, but shorts 

are not permitted. 

Parental Communication - Thank you for all the 

messages of thanks we have received as our Year 11 

and Year 13 students come to the end of their 

studies, and regarding all the trips and extra 

opportunities that staff have facilitated. They are all 

read and appreciated. Where things haven’t gone as 

well as we would wish and you have a concern, 

please let us know so we can work with you to 

resolve issues. We are very grateful where such 

concerns are communicated kindly and do ask 

parents to understand that we are not always able to 

make an immediate response. 

20th June 2025 

Pastoral & Safeguarding Updates 

Other Key Dates Next Two Weeks  

24th June KS3 Awards Evening 

26th June School Early Finish 2pm 

11th July  Last Day of Term (3.10pm finish) 

14th & 15th July Disaggregated Days 

14th August A Level Results’ Day 

21st August GCSE Results’ Day 

26th August Teacher Day 

27th August School opens to Students 

Other Updates 

Summer Club at the IYC Hub Ashby - 16 sessions 

over the 6 week holidays. Free and paid spaces. 

Mondays 11-5, Wednesdays 11-4.30, Friday 11-5. For 

more information read here. 

Arbor Student App Tutorials - 

Tutorials will be held in registration sessions. 

Students will therefore need to download the Arbor 

App and will need their phones in school on the 

dates listed below for this session. Phones will be 

used strictly for this purpose and normal policies will 

operate for the rest of the day. For more information 

and instructions, please see our letter here. 

Y7 – Mon 23rd  

Y8 – Mon 23rd 

Y9 – session already taken place 

Y10 – Thurs 26th  

Y12 – Tues 24th 

Home-to-School Transport 

Applications for 2025 - 2026 Now 

Open - To apply for your child’s bus please visit the 

following website: Ashby School 2025 - 2026.  

Lost Property - We have a large amount of 

lost property which has been unclaimed. 

Items can be viewed here. If you believe 

your child owns an item please ask them to 

come to reception before Friday 27th June, after 

which the items will be donated/disposed of 

appropriately. 

https://www.ashbyschool.org.uk/letters/what-parents-need-to-know-about-screen-addiction
https://www.ashbyschool.org.uk/letters/iyc-hub-summer-activity-club
https://www.ashbyschool.org.uk/uploads/files/Letters/Arbor%20App%20Student%20Tutorial.pdf
https://www.passengertravelsolutions.co.uk/ashby-school-1-1
https://www.ashbyschool.org.uk/letters/lost-property-june-2025


What’s been happening... 
Forest School Mud Fun - During the 

really bad rain, the Forest School 

students decided to make use of it 

and make a mud pie. After making 

the mud pie, the next mission was 

face painting. This shows that no 

matter the weather people can have 

fun and learn outdoors. 

Netball Leaders - Two weeks ago, year 7,8 and 12 students 

supported the Primary Bee netball competition at Ashby School as 

netball umpires. Year 5/6 students from Primary schools from 

around North West Leicestershire came to Ashby School to 

participate in this annual event organised by the North West 

Leicestershire School Sport Partnership.  

The Ashby students were great role models to the students taking 

part on the day, showing all 

of the Ashby 3’ Rs; 

Responsibility, Resilience 

and Respect. Students in 

Year 12 were able to use this 

as an opportunity to support 

their academic sport 

courses.  Students had 

fantastic feedback from 

primary teachers on the day. 

Well done to all that 

supported on the day.  

World Culture Day Celebrations - We 

celebrated on the 6th June. It was a 

non- uniform day and students were 

encouraged to come to school 

wearing clothes that reflect their 

culture. We had activities organised 

by our 6th form students, including a 

flag hunt around school, and Flag 

Bingo in the Library at lunchtime.  

Year 12 Motorcycle Company-Triumph Ltd in Hinckley. - Tour, Presentation & Exhibition - 

The tour around the factory allowed students to gain first hand insight into the 

systems and processes in design and manufacturing. This tour touched on many 

theoretical topics covered throughout their A-level Product Design and 

Engineering course, such as casting, 3D printing, quality control, efficiency in 

manufacturing, spray painting and Health & Safety to name a few.  

Walking around the exhibits students were able to learn about the design and 

making processes and components 

that go into production of motorcycles, 

which was useful to reference the work 

and theory learnt. The Presentation 

focused on possible career paths within 

Triumph and the roles of different 

professionals, like CAD Designers; 

Engineers and some examples of 

problems they solve and Riders who 

carry out tests in different weather 

conditions, as well as the business 

aspect and how they promote the 

brand and liaise with various sectors to 

expand their brand. 


